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I support the changes proposed by ADEQ to Rule 5 and Rule 6 that would
institute a permanent moratorium on issuance of permits for medium and
large swine CAFOs in the Buffalo National River
 watershed.
I would never want Arkansas to be as backward as it appears Missouri is
trying to be with its deregulation.  "If you don't want to smell manure,
move to the city," was an actual quote of one of the MO state senators! 
I live in the country (Boone County), and I have a right to clean air,
water, and surroundings!    
This fight has gone on too long.  No Delays!
Sincerely,
Nancy Deisch
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